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Erica Stewart was a young woman with a bright future. She was a talented
artist, a loving daughter, and a devoted friend. But in 2011, her life was cut
short by a brutal murder. Her killer was her own husband, John Edward
Robinson.

Erica and John met in 2006. They quickly fell in love and got married two
years later. At first, their marriage seemed like a fairy tale. But behind
closed doors, John was a controlling and abusive husband.

Erica tried to leave John on several occasions, but he always managed to
talk her into coming back. He would promise to change, but his violence
only escalated.
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In May 2011, Erica finally decided that she had had enough. She left John
and moved in with her parents. John was furious. He threatened to kill
Erica and her family if she didn't come back to him.

On the evening of July 4, 2011, John broke into Erica's parents' house. He
shot and killed Erica in front of her mother and sister. He then turned the
gun on himself and took his own life.

Erica Stewart's murder was a senseless tragedy. She was a victim of
domestic violence, a crime that affects millions of women every year.

If you are experiencing domestic violence, please know that you are not
alone. There are resources available to help you escape your abuser and
rebuild your life.

The Signs of Domestic Violence

Domestic violence can take many forms, including physical, sexual,
emotional, and financial abuse. The signs of domestic violence can be
subtle or obvious. Some common signs include:

Being physically hurt or threatened

Being forced to engage in sexual activity

Being emotionally abused, such as being called names or being made
to feel worthless

Being financially controlled, such as having your money taken or being
prevented from working



If you are experiencing any of these signs, it is important to seek help
immediately.

Getting Help

If you are experiencing domestic violence, there are resources available to
help you. You can call the National Domestic Violence Hotline at 1-800-
799-SAFE (7233) or visit their website at https://www.thehotline.org/. You
can also contact your local domestic violence shelter or law enforcement
agency.

Domestic violence is a serious crime. If you are being abused, it is
important to get help immediately. You are not alone.
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